
Bournville Primary Provision Celebrates Diwali. 

Bournville Primary Provision really enjoyed learning about Diwali. We are looking forward to our next whole 

school RE day on 1st December when we will learn about Christianity and the celebration of Christmas.  
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After School Clubs 

These are the our school clubs for after half term: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bournville Primary Provision Celebrates Halloween. 

Bournville Primary Provision really enjoyed celebrating Halloween. Every child dressed up and everyone 

played fun Halloween games in the afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day Bournville Primary Provision After-School Club 

Monday Multi Skills 

Tuesday Bournville Primary Provision Bookworms 

Wednesday Bournville Primary Provision Sports Superstars 

Friday Football 

Friday Dance and Gymnastics. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework  

After half term, your child’s new homework sheet will be put on Show My Homework. Every child who earns 

10 points over the half term will earn a prize. This homework enables us to reward effort in homework.  

Here are the winners from last half term. All pupils who earnt over 10 points won a book. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Forum 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our Primary Parent Forum. The feedback was really positive and 

the parents who attended were happy with the changes we have implemented. Parents were concerned 

about the parking situation around the school and understood that like many schools we cannot facilitate 

parents parking in the staff car park. Please ensure you park safely around the school area when you drop 

off and pick up your child. 

The next Primary Parent Forum will be on  the 17th of January 2018, 9:00am - 10:00am. 
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Stars of the Day 

Our Stars of the Day are now put on our website every week.  

 

Twitter 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter - @bournvillesch for regular updates.  

 

Upcoming dates for the next half term 

 3rd November – EYFS and Primary Safety Day for Bonfire Night 

 3rd November – Healthy Eating Workshop for parents 

 9th November – Primary photos 

 13th – 17th November – Anti Bullying Week 

 17th November – EYFS Coffee Morning 

 17th November – Children in Need – more details to follow in how we will raise money 

 20th November – 24th November – National Road Safety Week 

 24th November – Year 2 assembly for parents at 9am – please come to Primary doors and we will 

escort you in 

 27th and 28th November – Parent Drop-in for Maths – 11am 

 30th November – EYFS Parent Workshop – 9am 

 1st December – Primary RE Day: Christianity  

 4th December – EYFS and Primary Panto – this will be in the afternoon. Further details on times and 

ticket prices for families to attend will come out in a separate letter 

 15th December – EYFS assembly for parents at 9am – please come to Primary doors and we will 

escort you in 

 19th December – EYFS and Primary Parent’s Evening 3:30pm – 7:00pm. This will be a chance to look at 

your child’s books and have a copy of their progress report for the first term as well as talk to your 

class teacher 

 20th December – EYFS and Primary Christmas Dinner 

 21st December – EYFS and Primary Nativity Play – this will be in the afternoon. Further details on times 

to follow 

 22nd December – EYFS and Primary Christmas Jumper Day  
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